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Falmouth Fire-EMS Offers Fire Safety Dialogue for Businesses 

Local business owners to share real-life experiences  

 

FALMOUTH, Maine—Falmouth Fire-EMS has joined with local Falmouth business owners to offer a 

Fire Safety Dialogue specifically for businesses. The event will be held from 9:00-10:30am on 

Thursday, September 26 at the Central Fire Station on Bucknam Road. According to Chief Howard 

Rice, business owners, property managers, property owners, and employees responsible for 

maintenance and/or emergency response will benefit from listening to a panel of their peers 

discuss their own experiences with fire safety in their place of business. Topics will include 

monthly, quarterly, and annual tasks necessary to keep a business safe, best practice for business 

owners, and the types of services Falmouth Fire-EMS offers to local businesses. “We’ve been 

working on this program for a couple of months,” said Chief Rice. “Our goal is to educate Falmouth 

businesses on the services we provide such as CPR and First Aid Training. The Dialogue also 

provides an opportunity for fellow business owners to share their own experiences with fire safety, 

which can be really helpful to their colleagues in the Falmouth business community.” Guest 

speakers at the event include, William Sowles from Morong Falmouth, Abigail Cassidy of 

Commercial Property Management, and Bill Cochran from Oceanview Maintenance. Those 

interested in attending should RSVP to Captain Colin Shea by e-mail at cshea@falmouthme.org or 

207-781-2610. 

### 

 

mailto:hrice@falmouthme.org
mailto:cshea@falmouthme.org?subject=Fire%20Safety%20Dialogue

